School Hot Lunch

Dear Parents/Carers

All children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 in state funded schools in England have been eligible for
universal free school meals.

Our provider for hot meals is HomeMade@Haddenham St Mary’s, operating out of Haddenham St Mary’s
CE School. There is a selection of foods on offer each day and consist of a meat or vegetarian option.

Please indicate on the form below if you wish to opt in or opt out for your child to receive a hot lunch every
day. All children will receive the meat option unless you state you wish your child to receive the vegetarian
alternative.

If your child is a vegetarian or if they have any dietary requirements please state this on the form below for
us communicate this to our hot meals provider. The menu is available to view on our website under the
Parents tab at the top.

The school will receive funding for every child that registers to have a hot meal.

Yours Sincerely

-

Lucy McNeil
Headteacher

School Hot Lunch — September 2022

Child Name

I wish my child to Opt in / Opt out of receiving a hot lunch (please delete as appropriate)

My child has specific dietary requirements. These are:




